
Memo 
To: KG Drivers 

From: KG Taxi 

  

Date: March 7, 2016 

Re: KG Development 

  

 

Commencing Tuesday 8 March 2016, you will see some changes to our taxi base. You will no 
longer be able to access the downstairs parking lot via the Shell Service Station. The gate at the 
top of the ramp will be closed from approx. 6:30am until further notice. There will be no vehicle 
access and no pedestrian access until further notice. You will have access to downstairs via Tait 
St. The gate at the rear of the taxi car park will be open.  

This is part of our upgrades which we expect to cause some disruption.  

Apart from the ramp being closed, all other aspects of the KG Taxis are business as usual.  

We apologise for any inconvenience and ask for your patience and understanding during this 
time whilst we try to build a brand new Service Station.  

If you have any questions, please see Gerry in the Taxi Office. 

 

Thank you.  


